

Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL

11 July 2018

Dear Parents / Carers

A student in Early Years has gone home today as they have chicken pox.

You may wish to seek medical advice by calling NHS 111 or your GP if:

You are an adult and have chickenpox

Shoron Glover.

- You are pregnant and have not had chickenpox before but have been near someone with it
- you have a weakened immune system and have been near someone with chickenpox
- you think your newborn baby has chickenpox

More information can be found at: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/

Yours sincerely

Sharon Glover

PA to Headteacher









